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June 6, 1966

Mr. W. A. Bonnet
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
P.O, Box 980
Honolulu, Hawaii 96809

Dear Mr. Bonnet:

The 4 Marshallese patients and interpreter have had their preliminary
examinations here at Brookhaven National Laboratory and are now in Boston for

surgery this week. It is expected that they will return to Brookhaven about
June 11, and the following week I hope to send them on back to Hawaii. I will
contact you in more detail as to their arrival time and necessary information
for you to make MAC reservations for them to Kwajalein. Thank you so much
for the fine way in which you handled the situation in getting the Marshallese
safely through to me, Please also extend to Mrs. Bascom my personal thanks
for her splendid assistance,

With best regards,

Sincerely,
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Robert A, Conard, M.D.
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